
KFC SPONSORS “O’NEALS”
Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
Catholic  League’s  campaign
against the ABC show, “The Real
O’Neals,” and why he is asking
Yum! Brands, Inc., owner of KFC

(Kentucky Fried Chicken) to drop its sponsorship:

Please contact Virginia Ferguson, Director of Public Relations
for Yum! Brands, Inc. and tell her how offended Catholics are
by a show that is based on the life of an obscene anti-
Catholic  bigot,  Dan  Savage  (who  is  also  an  executive
producer), and why we are requesting that Yum! Brands Inc.
stop advertising KFC on the show.

Contact: Virginia.Ferguson@yum.com
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